
Rep. Brenda Pugh, in conjunction with the  

Pennsylvania Game Commission, is hosting a 

Hunter  
Safety 
Course
sat., Sept. 27
8 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Exeter Township Municipal Building
2305 State Route 92, Harding, PA 18643

    Registration is required on the Game 
Commission website at register-ed.
com/events/view/232594. Lunch 
will be provided.

     Participants must be at least 11 years 
old to enroll in the class, and parents 
are encouraged to attend with their 
children. 

By law, all first-time hunters and trappers, regardless of age, must 
successfully complete Hunter-Trapper Education training before they 
can buy a hunting or trapping license in Pennsylvania. Participants 
who successfully pass the test at the end of the class will receive a 
training certificate, which is recognized throughout North America. 

For more information, call (570) 283-1001. 

  RepPugh.com   /RepBrendaPugh   @RepBrendaPugh


